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LETTER DATED 19 MAY 1998 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY
COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that the members of the Security Council
have taken note of your letter dated 20 April 1998 (S/1998/410) and reiterate
their strong support for your mission of good offices for Cyprus and for the
efforts of your Special Adviser on Cyprus, Mr. Diego Cordovez, on the basis of
the relevant Security Council resolutions.

(Signed ) Njuguna M. MAHUGU, OGW
President of the Security Council
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